
Resumption of rail services resumption between Rinku Town and 

KIX and termination of special shuttle bus 

 

West Japan Railway Company (JR West) and Nankai Electric Railway Corporation 

will resume the railway services connecting Rinku Town Station to Kansai 

International Airport (KIX) on Tuesday, September 18. 

 

Consequently, shuttle bus operations between Rinku Town Station and KIX 

currently running with an irregular schedule will be terminated on Monday, 

September 17 (national holiday). 

  

Please kindly be advised and check the latest information, if you are planning to 

arrive at KIX on and after Tuesday, September 18. 

 

 

↓For more detail on services of Nankai Electric Railway Corporation: 

http://www.nankai.co.jp/traffic/info/2018transfer_en.html 

 

↓For more detail on services of West Japan Railway Company (JR West): 

http://www.westjr.co.jp/global/en/ 
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